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'CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Sir,

Re; Inquire into Future Water Supplies for Australia's Rural Industries and
Communities

I write on behalf of Council in support of the Submission from the Local Government
Border Rivers Project Group in respect to the above-mentioned inquiry.

Tenterfield Shire Council as a member of the Local Government Border Rivers Project
Group having reviewed the submission has resolved to write directly to the Standing
Committee to document its support of the Submission and the need to provide adequate
future water supplies for Australia's rural industries and communities.

Should you require any further information in respect to Council's support of the Local
Government Border Rivers Project Group Submission, please do not hesitate to contact
Council's Representative on the Group, Councillor Keith Pickstone on (07) 4686 1130 or
myself on (02) 6736 1744.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Arnold
General Manager
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